July 7, 2023
To Whom It May Concern:

1 had the pleasure of having Daniel Daugbjerg in the Introduction to Computer Systems (COMP-280) class
that | taught in spring 2023 semester. This challenging class is the third computer science course that a
Computer Science major would take. Daniel was the top student in the class.

I am more than happy to recommend Daniel Daugbjerg and | am confident that he will do very well in
any software position.

Sincerely,

Tom Burger

Instructor

Computer Science Department
University of San Diego




